
President’s Message 

The countdown is on!  As of November 25th, we will officially be in decoraƟng season.  This is an 
exciƟng Ɵme where we can come out and experience the pageantry, camaraderie, and the plain 
old hard work, fun and elbow grease that goes into creaƟng our beauƟful floats!  Many of you 
make all of the gluing, clipping and snipping part of your holiday tradiƟon.  We look forward to 
seeing you at the float barn. 
 
November 1st is the start of our 2019 float design contest.  Since we need to register our design by 
the third week in February to insure we can do the float we have chosen we are starƟng our con-
test earlier this year.  All high school students that live in Torrance are eligible to enter the contest.   
Monday January 8th is the deadline for turning in your design. We are looking forward to all the 
wonderful creaƟons from our students.  More informaƟon on the contest and the entry forms can 
be found on our website. 
 
Thank you to Lynn Robinson for puƫng together our display in the Library in September and Jan 
Staws for arranging for our Comedy & Magic club even on October 18th. 
 
Remember our annual general meeƟng will be held on November 16th.  This meeƟng will include 
the elecƟon of the 2019 Board of Directors and the drawing for the “Ride of Your Life”.  I look for-
ward to seeing you there. 

                        -Bev 
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Save the Dates! 
Nov. 9:  California Pizza Kitchen Restaurants for Roses 
Nov. 16: Decorators/General Meeting (7pm), Katy Geissert 
Civic Center Library 
Nov. 25 & Dec. 2: Dry Decorating Days (35 spots left for 
each decorating day.  Sign up today.  Download  the Volun-
teer form at TRFA website. Bring your completed form to the 
Nov. 16 General Meeting. You can mail it in, too! 
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Make sure your membership is current so you can join us during 
the holidays as we bring the 2018 City of Torrance Rose Float to 
life.  We need volunteer decorators for the following shiŌs. 
 

Dec. 26—40 each (AM and PM shiŌs) 

Dec. 27—40 each (AM and PM shiŌs) 

Dec. 28—40 each (AM and PM shiŌs) 

Dec. 29—30 (AM shiŌ) 

Dec. 29—20 (PM shiŌ) 

Dec. 30—35 (AM shiŌ) 

Dec. 30—40 (PM shiŌ) 

2018 Float Pin 
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2018 Float DecoraƟng Wish List 
 

If there is any wish you can grant TRFA, we would greatly appreciate and welcome all support.  We provide transpor-
taƟon and lunch for 7 days for our volunteers.  Checks can be mailed to: 3031 Torrance Blvd., Torrance, Ca 90503. 
We also accept donaƟons via PayPal on our website: hƩp://torrancerosefloat.org/ 

 

 $150—Snacks for decoraƟng week 

 $200—Pizza for one decoraƟng day 

 $250—KFC for one decoraƟng day 

 $350—Subway for one decoraƟng day 
 $5,500—Bus TransportaƟon for our 

volunteer decorators (12 round trips) 

Only 3 Weeks  
unƟl the Drawing! 
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CONTACT INFO 

 
Phone:  (310) 618-2425 
 
Email:  info@torrancerosefloat.org 
 
Website:  www.torrancerosefloat.org 
 
Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com/groups/
torrancerosefloatassociation/ 
 
Twitter:  @RoseFloat 

 TRFA Facebook Group 
 Newsletter (available on TRFA website) 
 Torrance Events Calendar 
 City of Torrance eNewsletter 
 Daily Breeze Events Calendar 

How can you find out about TRFA events? 

Pick up a print copy of the NewsleƩer at the 
following locaƟons: 
 

 City Hall 
 City Hall Annex 
 6 Torrance Libraries 
 Bartlett Senior Citizens Center 
 Tillman Senior Center 

SupporƟng our float is a year-round  endeavor.  Here 
are some of the ways you can help. 

TRFA Needs Your Help 

 Community Outreach 

 Fundraising 

 Help with decoraƟng week 

tasks 

 Obtaining DonaƟons 

 Preserving AssociaƟon History 

 Computer entry 

 Helping at events 

 NewsleƩer 

 Publicity 

 Other 

Email us your Name and Phone number and what you 
want to help out with to: info@torrancerosefloat.org.  
Call us at 310.618.6825. 

2018 ROSE PARADE TICKETS 
ON SALE NOW 

Ring in the New Year at the 2018 Rose Parade! TRFA helps you avoid the 
hassle and concentrate on the fun. We're selling grandstand seats for the 
low price of $110, including bus transportaƟon to and from the parade, a 
parade program and boƩle of water. It's a no brainer... all you have to do is 
show up and enjoy the show. Secure your seats now - we sold out early last 
year!  Deadline to purchase your parade Ɵckets is November 28, 2017. 

Tribute to Dee Hardison 

With sorrow and sadness, the Torrance Rose Float AssociaƟon is an-
nouncing the passing of Dee Hardison, a 40-year volunteer, supporter 
and decorator of the Torrance Rose AssociaƟon.  Dee wore many hats 
in service for the City of Torrance, yet each year you found her with 
glue in one hand and seeds in another, puƫng her loving touch on the 
float. To honor Dee, the TRFA Board will dedicate 40 Rose Vials on the 
2018 Float – ProtecƟng Nature…The Madrona Marsh Preserve.  Dee 
Hardison, sƟll touching the float with her love and kindness. 
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Torrance Rose Float Association 
3031 Torrance Blvd. 
Torrance, CA 90503 

  
 
 

  
 

  
 


